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ROYAL RANGERS:

Meeting the Challenges
of the 21st Century
— BROCHURE —

A Short Summary on
The Three Brochures

Royal Rangers: Meeting the Challenges of the 21st Century

This full color six page brochure is a complete outline of the new
advancement system coming in March 2002. It includes Ranger Kids,
Discovery Rangers, Adventure Rangers, Expedition Rangers, The Trail
of the Grizzly, and Junior Leadership Training Academy camps.

Get READY For The FUTURE: Transition Plans for the New
Advancement Systems

This is a comprehensive transition plan for every age group from
Straight Arrows, Buckaroos, Pioneers, Trailblazers into the new
programs—Ranger Kids, Discovery Rangers, and Adventure Rangers.
This will help commanders and boys determine how they can transition
into the new groups. It also assists commanders to plan for the bronze,
silver, and gold medals and help the boys earn the correct merit awards
that will transfer into the new advancement system.

Frequently Asked QUESTIONS—About The New PROGRAM

This brochure answers the twelve most frequently asked questions about
the new program. This full color brochure will help commanders, pastors,

parents, and boys with the new program that is coming in March 2002.
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From the desk of

®
MARIOTT
Greetings Friends;

We had a wonderful Royal Rangers
National Council in March! Since then we
have received many encouraging emails and
positive comments from all of you. The staff
and | would like to express our sincere appre-
ciation to you for your kind words and
tremendous support you have given.

| am currently working on the March 2002
council registration form and will be mailing it
to you and your executive committee mem-
bers in May. If you have any changes to your
district Royal Rangers executive committee,
the district commander should email our
office at rangers@ag.org. We will also send an
additional twenty-five registration brochures
to the district commander for his invitation
list. This listing could be section command-
ers, division commanders, ICS or IT instruc-
tors who may not be identified on other lists.

If you are a national council member (dis-
trict executive staff member) and did not
attend the March National Royal Rangers
Council, we will send you a complete set of
the council notebook, color brochures, and a
Camporama 2002 packet for only $25.00 to
cover the cost of shipping and printing. To
place an order contact us by phone or email.

Please continue to pray for us as we final-
ize all the new workbooks, leaders guides, and
training materials.

Blessings to you!

o d NWesohe

Rich Mariott

6 LTSI




Paul
LINTNER

Paul and Florene Lintner have
recently joined our staff as the new
manager of our Eagle Rock national
campground. Paul was the RR deputy
district commander from Arizona. His
professional background includes the
ownership of a lumber yard in
Colorado and over the past ten years
he was the sole owner of a building
repair and maintenance business in
Arizona.

Paul has an extensive background
in Royal Rangers and exhibits a great
desire to see boys reached for Jesus
Christ through the ministry of Royal
Rangers.

Paul will be working closely with
Rick Dostal, national training
coordinator and campground
construction supervisor, to complete
the upcoming projects before National
Camporama in July 2002.

The projects include:

I Construction of a new RV park with
20 sites complete with full utility
hook-ups.

B A new 2,400 square foot Visitor’s
Center in the RV park. It will be a
log building with showers,
restrooms, laundry room, kitchen,
and a meeting room for smaller
camps.

I New well and septic system to
supply both the RV park and RV
Visitor’s Center.

B Landscaping around the RV Center.

B Doubling the size of the existing
campground shower facilities for
Camporama 2002.

B New electrical power supply units
for the food preparation and service
locations.

I A new restroom and showerhouse
facility to accommodate workers for
the concessions and food
preparation stands.

I Enlarging the amphitheater area to
accommodate the estimated 6,500
attendance and updating the video
and sound system.

If your district or region is looking
to sponsor MAPS-type trips here in
the US, contact Rick Dostal and
schedule a date to come and help us
at “Camp Eagle Rock.”

Steve

SCHULTZ

Steve and Barbara Schultz, from
Southern California, are the newest
addition to the National Royal
Rangers Staff here in Springfield.

Steve has over fifteen years
experience in Royal Rangers at the
outpost, section, and district levels.

Steve has worked as the national
pageantry coordinator at the 1998
Camporama and has served at
numerous ANTC events teaching
pageantry workshops.

Steve’s portfolio is the “National
Boys Camps Coordinator” including
the following events and services:

B National Camporama
I National FCF Rendezvous

B Territorial FCF Rendezvous for
promotions and High Adventure
articles

I National Junior Camps and Merit
Awards Camps—starting in 2003

B Royal Rangers Olympic events—
projected for 2003

I Ranger of the Year program

CAMPORANA INTRODUCTORY OFFER

- Floyd JR”

INERY

JR and Amy Whinery are recent staff
additions, joining us from Northern
California. JR started in Royal Rangers
as a Straight Arrow and progressed all
the way through the program to earn his
“Gold Medal of Achievement” award.
During his college days and after college
JR continued to be active in Royal
Rangers in positions such as Lt.
Commander, Commander, Sectional
positions, and he worked for seven years
at the Rangers Store in Northern CA.

JR’s portfolio as the office manager
will be helping with the administra-
tion and organization of the following
events and services:

I National RR Council

I National RR Executive Committee
meetings

I National NRRC (National Royal

Rangers Campground) committee

meeting
I Budget review and account tracking
I RR products and service
I Products and suppliers for camps

and events

Please welcome our new staff members
as you talk to them on the telephone or when
you see them at local and national events.

THE NATIONAL ROYAL RANGERS

LIMITED EDITION

lGitety Collection

Reaching, Teac

-
({0( is hereby certified that these patches are©|
original promotional set made available for purchase.

National Rangers

READY

Mouse Pad

This generous sized mouse pad
measuring 9 1/2 x 8” is the
ideal size for all desks. Features
the patches of the new
Rangers program along with
National Rangers logo.

$10 each

fting, and Keeping Boys for Chrisl

. Limited Edition of 25]]0

ncludes 6 x 9” Certificate of
uthenticity signed and numbered
y National Director Richard
Mariott. Four Age level patches.

Year 2000
Commemoratives
Limited Edition

Leaders, here are special Royal Rangers
collectables you won’t want to miss—
the Year 2000 Commemorative Patch
and Mug. Each bear the special
commemorative design. These one-of-a-
kind “millennial” items will commemorate

38 years of successful Royal Rangers
ministry—from 1962 to 2000. :

COST: $5 patch, $10 mug
BEST BUY—BOTH FOR $10

‘FCF Rendezvous Items :

2000 National Rendezvous Patch Lio:95
2000 National Rendezvous Cap ...... .58
2000 National Rendezvous T-Shlrl (XL) .58

2000 National Rendezvous mug Y .:.$10

72 COmmemoratlve Rendezvous Patch....$5
72 Commemoratlve Rendezvnus mug $1D‘

To order, contact the national
Royal Rangers Office at 417-862-2781
“ext. 4177. Or send your request via e-mail
_— include full name, malllng address
phone number, and GPH account
number—to: RANGERb@AG ORG: =

National Royal Rangers
Executive Committee
Reaffirms Commitment
to Missions

At the March national council, the
national RR executive committee
members adopted a proposal
by David Boyd, national
BGMC Coordinator, to use
the BGMGC materials as their
missions emphasis for
Royal Rangers. In the new
program boys in Ranger Kids
and Discovery Rangers will be
able to earn achievement badges

and merit awards in BGMC. In the
eleventh week of each quarter, designated as
make-up and/or Missions promotions, we will
be using BGMC materials to educate our boys in
missions around the world and the importance
of BGMC. The BGMC materials are now avail-
able for the commanders and will be promoted
in the High Adventure magazines.

The Light For The Lost
Junior Councilmen program
and LFTL banquets will con-
tinue to be extremely impor-
tant to the Royal Rangers
ministry. The boys in
Discovery, Adventure, and
Expedition Rangers will be
challenged to become LFTL Jr.
council members and to attend LFTL
banquets. Royal Rangers will continue to pro-
mote the importance of LFTL and
becoming a councilmen to help
our missionaries spread the
gospel of Jesus Christ
through literature.
Partnering with LFTL and
BGMC, the Royal Rangers
ministry now has a stronger
“MISSIONS” support arm.




